
 
 
 
 

 
 

BARRY MANILOW TO BRING MUSIC BACK TO JOPLIN STUDENTS ON 

OCTOBER 27
th

  

 
MANILOW MUSIC PROJECT Donates $300,000 Worth Of Brand New Instruments And Sponsors An 

Instrument Drive and Delivery Event For Tornado Ravaged Joplin, MO High School 
 
LOS ANGELES, CA (October 21st, 2011) – After the most devastating Tornado in the United States in more than fifty 
years hit Joplin, Missouri this May, bringing hope and joy back to the community became vital.  Legendary singer-
songwriter Barry Manilow’s non-profit organization, the Manilow Music Project is donating over $300,000 in musical 
instruments in addition to sponsoring an instrument drive to get even more instruments into the hands of the Joplin High 
School students. The Manilow Music Project is partnering with local community business Fitterling Dentistry, who will 
host the drive location in Joplin which will culminate with Barry Manilow onsite for an incredible celebratory delivery 
and distribution event in Joplin, MO on Thursday, October 27th.   
 
“I know firsthand how invaluable music can be to get you through life’s tough times. It is an honor and a privilege to help 
these kids after such a disaster,” says Manilow. 
 
New and gently used instruments can be dropped off at the Manilow Music Project donation truck at Fitterling Dentistry, 
located at 4402 East 32nd Street, Joplin, MO 64804, Monday – Thursday from 8AM – 5PM and on Friday from 8AM – 
11AM through October 26th. 
 
Due to the High School’s additional loss of all sheet music in the tornado, monetary donations are also encouraged and 
will be accepted to help re-build the music department’s library by purchasing new sheet music for the band, orchestra 
and vocal students.  Checks can be made out to the JHS Music Department and dropped off or mailed to Fitterling 
Dentistry. 
 
“As a lifelong fan of Barry Manilow’s music and humanitarian efforts, my husband and I are thrilled to work with the 
Manilow Music Project to help our community,” stated Margie Fitterling of Fitterling Dentistry. 
 
Rick Castor, Music Director for Joplin High School concludes, “We feel very blessed to have an artist of Barry Manilow’s 
stature committed to helping our students.” 
 
Manilow credits his own secondary school music program as the foundation for a legendary career in music, and 
considers the Manilow Music Project his chance to share that love of music with thousands of aspiring young musicians. 
Formed in response to the needs of the local public schools and their severely depleted music programs, the Manilow 
Music Project highlights the importance of music programs in our schools and has donated millions in instruments and 
materials to school music programs across the country. 

 
About The Manilow Music Project (MMP) 

In 2008 in response to the needs of public schools and their severely depleted music programs, Barry Manilow gathered 
some friends and formed The Manilow Music Project as part of his non-profit, Manilow Fund for Health and Hope.  The 
mission statement of the Project highlights the importance of music programs in U.S. schools and donates instruments and 
materials to school music programs. www.ManilowMusicProject.org 
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